
 

 

WELL 
WATER 
TESTING 
WHEN AND WHERE 

Wednesday Sept 25th 8am to 
4pm Tuscola Conservation 
District office inside the USDA 
Service Center located at: 

1075 Cleaver Rd Caro 48723 
Nitrate Screening for Well Water 
For information call 989-673-8174 ext. 3 

Nitrate test strips will be used to screen for nitrate 

and nitrite in private wells used for drinking water. 

FREE to rural Tuscola County residents. 
 

HOW TO 
PARTICIPATE 

BRING YOUR 
WATER SAMPLE 
to Tuscola CD  office on 

Sept. 25th. Any small 
clean jar or bottle works. 

Try to keep sample cold. 

SAMPLING 
Instructions printed on 
back or available at 
www.tuscolacd.com 

RESULTS 
Take about a minute 

Information about  water 
testing will be available if 
further analysis is 
desired 

SPONSOR 
The Michigan Department 

of Agriculture checks for 

Nitrate  in groundwater as 

part of its well monitoring 
efforts  to promote clean 

Drinking Water 
 


